
  

 

Doesn’t it feel as though the year is racing by?  

 

President’s Bulletin for May 1 meeting 

 

 

 

Attention: money collected for 50/50 will be counted at 6:15. Any 

monies taken in after that time will be given to the 2 winners divided 

equally.  This procedure is necessary to keep our scheduling on 

time. Also, after each money draw we will draw 3 more tickets and 

the winners will receive a bottle of wine (donated by Legacy 

Catering) for the remainder of 2023 meetings or til it is gone. 

Winners will have to consume this wine off the premises so that we 

are not in violation of our room contract with LaHacienda.  

Art and I have reached a resolution with Lopez Catering.  For those 

who requested a $20 refund, Art will call your names prior to 50/50 

drawing on Monday to pick up your refund. Refund will include a 

discount card to Lopez restaurant.  

We will also include in the May 15 drawing a gift card for a free entry 

to Lopez “SIP AND PAINT” event; and Lopez “COOKING CLASS”. 

Lopez has donated the above extra items.  They were extremely 



sorry for the error they made in the food supplies for the Luau. 

 

 

 

About the Luau…. It was a great success. Sold out event…thank you 

volunteers!! Entertainment by Villagers Ukelele musicians including 

singers was wonderful. And The Villages O’Ka Hula dancers was 

Sooooo awesome.  We should all take lessons. 

 

 

 

 

 

VOLUNTEERS NEEDED 

Day trips coordinator (no Money handled). Check with me for details 

We have a volunteer for pickleball but have not been able to find an 

early start time. Will keep you advised. 

 

 

 

Our next meeting is Monday May 1 at LaHacienda Rec Center. Doors 

open 5:15. Registration closes at 6:15. Dress code for all DRESSY 

CASUAL - no shorts, teeshirts, denim etc 

Entertainment and dancing  by Annie Santos 6:30-8:30. 

 



 

 

 

Future events include birthday celebrations, a pizza night, 

Halloween Party and elections. 

 

If you are interested in the Presidency PLEASE CONTACT me at 

(352) 430-8996 or VP Art Schaeffer (708)638-3365. 

 

WATCH THIS SPACE 

 

 

Mary Ann Bale, President 

 

PS No Cards and Games this Sunday which is the fifth of the 

month. Cards and Games in May will be on the 7th and 21st.    



  

 

 

 

 


